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In an effort to assist with controlling the transmission of COVID-19, the LRL is closed to
the public. However, we are able to continue to provide many of our usual services.
Librarians will continue to offer reference and research assistance via phone
(512-463-1252) or email.  We will continue to produce Current Articles and the
Legislative Clipping Service.
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